
Melissa Allison 
 
Dear WA Fish & Wildlife,
As you continue to kill wolves for the Diamond M Ranch, most recently while a judge was telling
you not to, it is clearly to early for a post-recovery wolf program. But if you're going to create one,
then the highlight should be enhanced nonviolent conflict resolution training for ranchers who graze
their cattle on public land. The second priority should be a public awareness campaign for wolf
recovery that highlights wolf ecology, behavior and needs taking into account research and work
compiled the Center for Biological Diversity. Please do your jobs with integrity and keep in mind
that you're working for us, the citizens — not ranchers.
Thank you,
Melissa
 


